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February 13, 1976 

Office of the White House Press Secretary 

-----------------------------------------------~-------------

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 


Those persons requesting information 'On the text of the letters from the 
. President to the Speaker of the House and the President of the Senate. 

dealing with Defense Budget review matter s on nuclear and conventional 
warships should call: 

Mr. John Becher 

OX5-0192 - Department of Defense 
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